
 NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING 20th OCTOBER 2023 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE: Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Ms Fernandez our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019 or office@hstb.co.uk  

Firework Safety        

Assembly     

On Friday the 3rd November the PCSO’s will be in 

school to deliver a fireworks safety talks to Y5 & 6. 

Over the years there has been an increase in the 

number of firework related injuries and fires. We 

are hoping to ensure all our pupils understand the 

dangers related to any kind of firework and to 

ensure they keep safe. Please see the letter from 

the policing team.  

 

YEAR 4 VIKING day  

On Friday the 3rd of November Year 4 will take 

part in an exciting Viking Day. They will take part 

in a Viking workshop with Olaf the Beardless! They 

will be looking at Invaders and Raiders and 

handling artefacts relating to that period. They 

can come dressed up as a Viking for the day to 

really get into the role! It will be a really exciting 

experience for the children. 

Attendance 
Best attenders last week were 4MC 98.3%  

Whole school attendance for the week was 94.1%. 
Attendance for the year so far is at 95.3% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 
be required. 

 

Class  % Attendance  

4MC 98.3% 

2B 95.4% 

6W 95.0% 

3P 95.0% 

3D 93.8% 

4B 93.6% 

5G 93.3% 

2J 92.7% 

5M 91.6% 

1A 91.3% 

6S 90.7% 

1B 89.0% 

RM NA 

RC NA 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 
your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 

                           

SUPERSTAR OF THE WEEK!      
Hira Khalid in RM for Amazing Writing!!  

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS                         

Friday 20th October – Harvest Service in Church 9.00am 

Friday 20th October  - School closes for Half term 3.15pm 

Monday 30th October – School Opens 8.35am 

Friday 27th October  – Light Festival Lister Park 5pm – 9pm   

Monday 30th October – Year 6 Maya Archaelogist Workshops 

Friday 3rd November – Open Day for 2024 Reception Parents  

Friday 3rd November – Year 4Olaf the Beardless Viking day . 

 

 

 

 

HARVEST SERVICE  

                              
On Friday the 20th October at 9.00am we will be 

holding our Annual Harvest Service in St. Barnabas 

Church. The worship team will lead the service 

and pupils will share with us a Global Harvest and 

how we can all help. We look forward to seeing 

you there if you are able. 
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